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parish clerk

From: parish clerk <parishclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk>
Sent: 06 November 2023 13:25
To: councillors@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk
Cc: RFO Gov
Subject: RESPONSE REQUIRED: Email decision - Grinnel Hill Insurance renewal 
Attachments: Grinnel Hill Insurance - November 2023_Redacted.pdf

Thank you to all that responded to the email, six councillors replied in support, please note the resolution below:  
 
            It was RESOLVED to approve payment of £2,094.20 to renew Grinnel Hill insurance premium.  
 
Many thanks for your attention.  
 
Abi  
 
 
 
 
Dear Councillors, 
 
Grinnel Hill Insurance renewal – from precepted funds  
 
Grinnel Hill have provided their insurance renewal details (due for payment 3 November 2023) at a cost of 
£2,094.20. Details attached. 
 
Costs are included in precept under ‘Finance and General Purpose / Grants Payable’.  
 
This is an annual spend and payment is urgently requested though email consent, please indicate your response:  
 

To consider the payment of £2,094.20 to renewal Grinnel Hill insurance premiums as required. 
 
Many thanks  
 
Abi & Alex 
 
 
 
 
Abi Williams & Alex Coxall 
Parish Clerk 
 
Melbourn Parish Council 
Melbourn Community Hub 
30 High Street 
Melbourn 
Cambridgeshire 
SG8 6DZ 
 
Tel: 01763 263303 (option 3) 
parishclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk 
melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk 
 
The Parish Office opening hours are 10am – 1pm / 2pm – 3pm Monday to Friday 

You have received this email from Melbourn Parish Council. The content of this email is confidential, may be legally privileged and intended for the 
recipient(s) specified in the message only. It is strictly forbidden to share any part of this message with any third party, without written consent of 
the sender. If you received this message by mistake, please reply to this message and follow with its deletion, so that we can ensure such a 
mistake does not occur in the future. 
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Melbourn Parish Council considers email security to be a high priority. Therefore, we have put efforts into ensuring that the message is error and 
virus-free. Unfortunately, full security of the email cannot be ensured as, despite our efforts, the data included in emails could be infected, 
intercepted, or corrupted. Therefore, the recipient should check the email for threats with proper software, as the sender does not accept liability for 
any damage inflicted by viewing the content of this email. 

By Contacting Melbourn Parish Council you agree that your contact details may be held and processed for the purpose of corresponding.  

You may request access to the information we hold on you: parishclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk  
You may request to be removed as a contact at any time: parishclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk 
To view Melbourn Parish Council’s Privacy Notice please click here 

 
 


































	Grinnel Hill - email decision.pdf
	Grinnel Hill Insurance - November 2023_Redacted.pdf



